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Connswater Community Greenway – Update on Contract

The Committee noted the contents of a report which provided an update in relation to the 
contract associated with the Connswater Community Greenway and affirmed its decision to 
grant authority to the Director of Property and Projects, in consultation with the Chief 
Executive and the Town Solicitor, to pursue the most advantageous option to ensure value-
for-money and expeditious completion of the project to the acquired design standards and 
also to follow up with the Connswater Joint Venture the issue of an independent review of 
cost and value.

Referred back to the Committee for further consideration by the Council at its meeting on 1 
February, 2012, at the request of Alderman Stoker.


